
4th Grade Newsletter
Week of April 29-May 2

What We are Working on this Week…

Reading: Expository (Informational Test)
Math: Fractions and Decimals
English: Prepositions
Spelling: Consonant + -le Syllables
Religion: Chapter 16: Respecting Others

Reading Vocabulary List: cling, dissolve, gritty, humid,
magnify, microscope, mingle, typical

Spelling Words: pebble, humble, double, gamble, trouble,
uncle, needle, fiddle, cuddle, cradle, jungle, single, marble,
ramble, tackle, ankle, freckle, buckle, hustle, tangle, barber,
anchor, cheddar

Challenge Words: staple, stifle

Announcements and Things to Remember:

Class Picture Day will be Monday, April 29. All students
should be in regular uniform.



Make sure you carefully read through the 101 Dalmatians
Rehearsal Schedule. There is a lot of important
information that you need to know.

Please fill out and return Field Trip Permission Forms for
our play practices at the Robinson Grand next week.

Multiplication Facts Continue to work on Multiplication
Facts. Almost all the math that we will do from now on
involves those facts.
Winter Uniform is in effect. No tennis shoes except for
gym days on Wednesday. Students may wear PE shirts
on this day, as well.

Please send a jacket or school fleece with your child. Even
in the cold weather, we will continue to go outside for
recess. Also, please send a water bottle daily with your
child.

Make sure to put a name in your child’s fleece. They are all
alike and it is difficult to know who it belongs to without a
name. Thank you!

Please charge iPads nightly.




